
Public Hearing Notice 

Planning Board 

Randolph, New Hampshire 

The Randolph Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Thursday, November 4, 2021, at 7:00 
p.m. at the Town Hall at 130 Durand Rd. to receive public comments on a proposed 
amendment to the Town of Randolph Land Use Ordinance.  

The proposed amendment shown below would add language to address tiny homes on wheels 
in the same manner as campers and recreational vehicles subject to compliance with applicable 
health and safety codes. 

Text to be deleted is shown like this. 
 
Text to be added is shown like this. 
 
6.04  PERMANENT AND TEMPORARY RESIDENCES 
 

A. All permanent residences have to meet the requirements of the Land Use Ordinance. 
 

B. Temporary permits may be issued to a lot owner by the Selectmen or their designee to 
allow said owner to live in a camper, or recreational vehicle or tiny home on wheels during 
the active construction of a dwelling for a period not exceeding one year, provided that the 
unit is in compliance with applicable fuel system, fire, life safety, plumbing and electrical 
codes. Documentation of disposal of waste in compliance with NHDES regulations must be 
provided to the Selectboard or their designee each month. Such permits may be renewed 
upon application for an additional period of one year as long as construction is active.  

 
C. On a lot with or without a single family dwelling, aA registered camper,  orregistered 

recreational vehicle, or tiny home on wheels that is in compliance with applicable fuel 
system, fire, life safety, plumbing and electrical codes on a private lot with or without a 
single family dwelling may be used as a seasonal dwelling by the lot owner or nonpaying 
guests for up to fourteen (14) days per year without a permit. Occupancy for periods greater 
than 14 days and up to four months are allowed only upon issuance of a permit from the 
Selectboard or designee. For campers, or recreational vehicles or tiny homes on wheels on 
undeveloped lots, proof of a primary residence other than the undeveloped lot which is the 
subject of the permit shall be required. Documentation of disposal of waste in compliance 
with NHDES regulations must be provided to the Selectboard or their designee each month. 

 
Written comments may be submitted in advance of the hearing addressed to Randolph 
Planning Board, 130 Durand Rd., Randolph, NH 03593. 


